

Tuesday, September 2, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

- Hey, Seagulls, say CHEESE! School pictures are this THURSDAY, Sept 4th, during your Math class. Don't have a math class? Report to the upper aux gym before school or during lunch for your picture. Make sure to buy your ASB card BEFORE THURSDAY, so it shows up automatically on the card they print Thur, AND you can then use it to get into the first home football game of the year this FRIDAY at Everett Memorial Stadium at 8pm.
- Bibliophile Book Club and Makerspace book clubs will start next week! The book club meets on Tuesdays and the Makerspacers meet on Thursdays!
- Calling all Freshmen! This is your reminder that Freshmen Senate applications are happening NOW. Apply via the QR codes around the Abuilding; applications are due Monday, September 8th, so hurry! What do Senators do? Senators plan activities, raise money, and are some of our most important student leaders on campus! If that sounds like you, apply today.
- Activity Bus starts today. If you are working in the library or with a teacher, just ask them for an activity bus pass. There is a warning bell at 3:20 which is when you will need to head to the bus which will meet you just outside of the Auditorium. The bus leaves by 3:30pm so please be on time. The activity bus is for students who have an assigned bus route. It will drop you off at your regular bus stop.
- Do you have a job outside of school? Do you want to earn school credit for your job? Come grab a Worksite Learning packet in the College and Career Center now!
- Super Snack will start on Monday, September 8th after school in the Cafeteria.

Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.